
Board Briefs – February 25, 2021 

• Received staff departmental reports 
• Received reports from directors and staff on meetings that were recently attended 
• Discussed plans for an all-member survey, Member Advisory Committee meeting and the 2021 
Strategic Planning session   
• Discussed information gathered on member bill print changes, payment options/fees and outage 
notifications  
• Approved donations to Ringgold County Conservation and Stanton Community Foundation plus a 
matching donation request through CoBank  
• Approved the update to the Emergency Restoration Plan 
• Approved a proposed upgrade to the website  
• Approved a proposal from Stanley Consultants for additional FEMA Mitigation application assistance 
• Approved the 2020 Reliability Report to be filed with the Iowa Utilities Board 
• Reviewed upcoming meeting dates 
  
 
The next board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 25, 2021, at the cooperative office in Mt. Ayr. 


